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Future Mobility Solutions - Intention to delist from NZX 

 

 

As shareholders are aware, FMS has previously considered (and had shareholders approve) 

a delisting from NZX in 2017. The Board has continued to review its position and it believes 

that the costs of maintaining an NZSX listing far outweigh the residual benefits of 

maintaining a listing. 

  

FMS therefore recently submitted an application to delist with NZX. Whilst FMS is still in 

discussions with NZX, the intention is that shareholders will be asked to vote on the delisting 

at the upcoming AGM and FMS will seek to list on the Unlisted Securities Exchange as soon 

as possible following the AGM. 

  

Further information will be provided to shareholders prior to the AGM. 
 

For further information please contact: 

Mark Broadley 
Chief Executive Officer 
Future Mobility Solutions Limited 
Phone +64 9 414 5542 
 

 


